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The project began in 2019 in Cebolla

(Rio Arriba County) and is ongoing.

Partnership with the agriculture lessee's,

the San Juaquin del Rio Chama Land

Grant, and the Tierra Amarilla Land

Grant. 

The fuelwood area is 86 acres and an

estimated 2 cords of wood from each

acre.

The project was paid for by the San

Joaquin del Rio Chama Land Grant and

they will distribute the fuelwood to the

heirs of both the Land Grants.

San Joaquin del Rio de Chama 

Land Grant



The project began in 2020 and will

provide fuelwood for the Land Grant and

local residents impacted by wildfires.

This project will replicate the forest

mayordomo model that was piloted by

the Cerro Negro Forest Council and Rio

de las Trampas Forest Council.  

Partnership with the agriculture lessee's,

Santa Barbara Land Grant, and Taos

County. 

The fuelwood area is 10 acres initially

with an option to expand into an

additional 40 acres. 

Santa Barbara Land Grant

Mayordomo Project



This multi-year project is in the planning

phase and is slated to begin in Spring

2022.

Partnership with the agriculture lessee's,

Edgewood SWCD, the Land Grant

Council, and the Land Grants of Tajique,

Conon de Carnue, Torreon, Chilili, and

Manzano.

The SWCD expects to know more in

December about funding available to

help assist with this 230-acre project. 

Carnuél, Chilili, Tajique, & Manzano Land Grants

Bearcat Project



QUESTIONS?

Tarin Nix

tnix@slo.state.nm.us

Camilla Romero

cromero@slo.state.nm.us


